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Meeting Cancellation  
Asylum Division Meeting 

Thursday, Nov. 14, 2019 
2 – 4 p.m. Eastern 

 
 
The Asylum Division meeting scheduled for Thursday, Nov. 14, from 2 to 4 p.m. Eastern is canceled. 
We will share information on future opportunities to engage with us.     
 
If you have not done so, we encourage you to sign up for the USCIS subscription service, which 
provides you with informational alerts and announcements about engagements. 
 
We will publish quarterly asylum statistics to uscis.gov soon.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at  
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov.    
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